
Dear Chair Williamson, 
 
I wholly support this bill. Since most GE products have not been thoroughly tested we don't know what 
the long term results would be. And, since seeds can not be contained contamination of fields even far 
away can easily happen. 
 
Allowing GE seeds/plants in Oregon is not good for us in the long term. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Sheridan Hewitt 
31542 Camas Swale Rd 
Creswell, OR 97426 
sherih@woodlandmeadows.com 
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